
28th November, 2016 

Edensor Park Public School P&C Christmas Hamper Raffle 

 
It is that time of year again! Christmas is coming and so is the P&C Christmas Hamper 

Raffle. 
 
Tickets are $5 for 10 tickets. There are 10 tickets in a book. Tickets will be distributed 

soon. 
 

Please ensure that all money and tickets are returned to the Front Office and that your 
name and class are written on ALL of the tickets. If you wish to sell tickets to family 
friends, we ask that you that you write their names on the back of the ticket, and that 

your name and class are still written on the front of the ticket. 
 

We appreciate all your efforts for this fantastic event to celebrate the end of the school 
year. 
 

Talent Quest 
 

All the best to all the students participating in this year’s Talent Quest this Wednesday, 
30th November. The Talent Quest will begin at 11:20am. The students have been     

practising and, by all accounts, we have some very talented students and groups. There 
are over 20 performances lined up, with a variety of acts such as singing, dancing, role 
plays and students playing instruments. It should be a fun day. 

 
If you would like your child to attend the performance and be part of the audience, they 

need to bring a gold coin donation. 
 
Performers do not need to pay, but we ask parents to help them get their props and   

costumes ready for the performance. 
 

Parents / caregivers are all welcome to come and watch. We hope to see you there. 
 
School Office News 

 
This is a reminder that the Front Office will be closed on Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th 

December. The last day for any monetary enquiries will be Friday 16th December. 
 
NRL Visit 

 
This Thursday, 1st December, will be the last session for NRL. I would like to, on behalf of 

the Parramatta instructors, thank all the students who have participated in the three   
sessions. They have told all the teachers that their effort and behaviour has been      
awesome. Well done to all of you for displaying your typical Edensor Park Public School 

spirit! 



On Thursday 17th November, NRL development officers ran          

curriculum programs for the students at Edensor Park. This 

program started on Thursday 24th November and will      

conclude, with the last session, this Thursday the 1st December. 

 

K-2 are learning the skills of Rugby league through 

storytelling and physical play. Each week students will 

listen to a chapter of a story and then participate in 

Rugby League activities.  

 

Years 3-6 are introduced to Rugby League through the concept of 

game sense activities.  

The students have had a great time on Thursdays and have looked 

forward to participating in the activities each week.  

 
K. Najdovski 

Sports Organiser 
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KN loves using technolo-
gy as part of their learning. We have 
been busy publishing our work using 
Microsoft Word and learning to use 
the iPads for storytelling.   
KN had lots of fun programming and 
learning directional language through 
the use of the Bee-Bot.  
 
What is a Bee-Bot? 
Bee-Bots are programmable floor ro-
bots.  
 



Bright buttons for the        
students to use to   
input instructions. 

The ability to       
remember up to 
40 instructions/ 
steps entered by        
students. 

Sounds and 
flashing eyes 
that let students 
know that their 
instructions have 
been    entered. 

The ability to 
move accurately 
in 15cm steps 
and to turn in 90 
degree              
increments. 

Students had to 
program the       

Bee-Bot to move around the floor 
mat sending it to different          

destinations.   

 

Miss Najdovski was very 
proud of KN and how 
quickly they learnt to use 
the Bee-Bot.  



Library news 

Borrowing 
Borrowing has now ended for students.  Please return any library 
books as soon as possible so that they can be cleaned and made 
ready for lots of borrowing next year. 
Book reviews 
3/4D and 4K have been writing book reviews for books that we 
have in our library.  Once the review has been approved, it appears 
on our library catalogue. Read these fabulous reviews . . . 
 
 
 
Happy reading! 
Mrs Bendit 





PLEASE PHONE  

1300 880 021 

TO REPORT ANY SECURITY INCIDENTS IN OUR SCHOOL 

Edensor Park Public School 
Cnr Swan & Gwandalan Roads, Edensor Park, NSW 2176 

Ph:  9823 5111       *     Fax:  9823 7828 
Website:  www.edensorpk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Email:  edensorpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Week 8 
 
30th Nov:    Talent Quest - 11:20am 
 
1st Dec:     NRL Visit 
 
 
Week 9      
  
6th Dec:     SRC Crunch & Sip - Rockmelon Sampling 
 
7th Dec:     Skip-A-Thon 
 
8th Dec:     Presentation Day Assembly - 9:30am 
 
8th Dec:     Year 6 Farewell 
 
Week 10 
 
13th Dec:    Thank You Morning Tea & Christmas    
      Concert 
 
16th Dec:    Last Day of the School Year 


